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Confirmation Letter for Statistical Review 

 

I’m a person with doctoral degree in Biostatistics. I have experiences in the design, analysis and interpretation of 

biomedical data. I reviewed the manuscript entitled “MRI of the Pancreas in Streptozotocin-Induced Diabetic Rats: 

Gadofluorine P and Gd-DOTA” in terms of the study design, statistical method and interpretation. The limitation 

of this manuscript is the small sample size which caused lack of power, but the applied statistical methods were 

proper, and the results were presented in proper manners. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Choi, Yunhee, PhD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yunhee Choi, Ph.D. 

Medical Research Collaborating Center 

Seoul National University Hospital 

101 Daehak-ro, Jongno-gu Seoul 110-744, S. KOREA 

PHONE +82-2-740-8940 

FAX +82-2-766-8172 
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